
Please join us for McGinn’s 17th Annual

Global Family Night
International Potluck Dinner with Entertainment

Wednesday, January 29th, 2020
6:30 pm – 8:00 pm

Come share your family’s favorite food and learn all about the 
cultures that make up our McGinn family.  

Traditional attire is encouraged!

Families attending will also enjoy a demonstration and 
interactive lesson of Irish dance at 7:15PM by the

Shea-Jennings School of Irish Dance!  

Please use the Sign Up Genius link below to let us know what you plan 
to bring or to help volunteer that evening!  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A44ADA62DA7FC1-mcginns3

WE HOPE YOU CAN ATTEND THIS WONDERFUL, 
FREE COMMUNITY EVENT!

Questions?  Please contact: 
Karen Sullivan Chen(karenbsullivan@gmail.com) or

Genevieve Isolda (gen.isolda@gmail.com)

Sponsored by the PTA & organized by The Respect & Tolerance Committee


